
 Meeting of the State of Connecticut 
Faculty Advisory Committee Meeting to the Board of Regents for Higher Education 

Post Conference meeting  
April 7, 2017 

CCSU Student Center New Britain, CT 
 

Present: 
Stephen Adair, Chair, Member - Faculty, CCSU 
Barbara Richards, Vice-Chair, Member - Faculty, HCC 
Judy Wallace, Secretary, Member - Faculty, MXCC 
Myrna Garcia-Bowen, Member – Administrative Faculty, CCSU 
Del Cummings, Member - Faculty, NVCC 
Mike Shea, Member - Faculty, SCSU 
Linda Wilder – Administrative Faculty, COSC 
Robert Brown, Alternate - Faculty, TXCC 
Meg, Leake, Alternate – Administrative Faculty, CCSU 
Lynn Roller, Alternate – Faculty, GWCC 
 
Guests: 
None 

1. Meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM 
 

2. Review and approval of agenda  
 

3. General discussion regarding conference and keynote speaker. The conference committee 
will have a debriefing meeting ono June 3rd and will share information with the 2018 
conference committee.  
 

4. Report on April 6, 2017 BOR Meeting 
A substantive report was provided by FAC members who were in attendance. A lengthy 
discussion ensued. Of particular note are concerns regarding NEASC accreditation if we 
transition to a single community college system. Questions regarding the role of the 
implementation teams. Will they be a steering committee or be more passive in just 
carrying out the plan.  
 

5. Next meeting is Friday April 21, 2017 from 1:00 – 4:00.  
 

6. Meeting adjourned at 4:58 PM 


